Regular Monthly Meeting May 8, 1997

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, May 8, 1997 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the tax refunds.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to grant four sewer credits to the Jessie C. Horton Plan on Rt.65.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the Joe Monsour, Jason;s Woods Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items from the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Public Comment:

Mr. Bill Zbegan presented a petition signed by 87 residents who live on Old Princeton Road requesting the road to be resurfaced.

Mr. Bill Stroble 1004 Service Street, asked if something could be done, with the trash, trash dumpsters and rat problem behind Pepe and Mal's restaurant.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.